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Dear Summit Family,

This week, as we close out Summit’s 27th school year, we have so
much to celebrate. From the academic and character growth that
our students have achieved in the classroom and deepened through
trips and experiences beyond; from hiking “13 Summits” to serving
across our community; to creating brilliant artwork and musical
performances; to deepening skills on the playing field, earning 5 Tri-
State Conference championships, and leading our high school
athletics program to a new level of competitiveness; from finishing
Kindergarten to walking across the stage of the Summit Center as
Summit’s third class of high school graduates….we are so very
proud of our students. To our faculty and staff, parents and
guardians, and our many community supporters, thank you for all
your support of our school and your dedication to our students. We
have so much to be grateful for as a Summit Family.

We hope you will join us in celebrating our students and the completion of
the school year on Wednesday at 9:00 AM in the courtyard for our end of
year Round Up and Move Up Celebration. Parents in attendance may check
their students out from their classroom. All other students will be dismissed
from carline starting at 12pm.

Thank you for your continued support of our school. I hope you have a
wonderful summer!

With gratitude,

Kurt



Important Upcoming Dates 
May 21: Board of Trustees Meeting 4:30
May 21: K-5 Field Day
May 22:  Last Day of School / Move Up Day
                 *Noon Dismissal                                                                                                            

FRONT OFFICE NEWS

If you are interested in completing volunteer work in Summit's Outdoor
Classroom from May 6, 2024, through July 31, 2024, check out the list of
chores to be done.  Please sign up for a volunteer position at least a week
before to ensure that I can get all the equipment you may need in a place for
you to access if you need to use Summit's equipment.  I will check my email
every Friday by 12:00 PM during the summer for signups so I can return
communication before the date you complete the work.  Thanks for helping
to make Summit Charter School's Outdoor Classroom the best it can be.  
www.Signupgenus.com

Virtue of the week: 
Honesty

“The high road is always
respected. Honesty and

integrity are always
rewarded.”

-Scott Hamilton

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084CAFA622A0FE3-44415726-outdoor



